
From: Ginny Mapes [mailto:ginny@coho.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 5:56 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Please stop SB 716 

 
            Thank you for taking all the testimony against SB 716. I am disappointed that despite the 
overwhelming evidence from every quarter,  Senator Edwards might have another work 
session.  Please do not hold a work session. 
 
Please stop SB 716! 
 

 
Ginny Mapes 
25185 NW Svea Drive 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 
503-647-2896 
ginny@coho.net 
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